Subject: Howitt Close

Kate,

I am the current resident of 1 Howitt Close, Howitt Road, Belsize Park.

Please accept this email as my note of being firmly against the plans by the freeholder to build on the
existing block.

T am in a rare position of being a young adult in the flat, 29, the disruption won’t impact me as much except
for a significant blow to my level of peace and ability to host here. For the elder residents, which is the
majority, this sounds like a nightmare which would have a real and impactful detrimental effect on their
quality of lives.

David Le Bas
Flat 1



